
Mr. Yo Takagi

Dear Sir,

    Ref. to your letter C.SCIT 2386 dated August 20,1998 concerning the availability of backfile
set of GLOBALPat CD-ROM , we would like to inform you that we are looking forward to have
this GLOBALPat CD-ROMs  to enhance accessing of patent information for the following
reasons :

1.   To help examining the patent application and preparing good search & examination report,
because this CD-ROMs in English language.

2.   To help preparing state-of-art search by different users.

Thank you for your cooperation

Dr. Hesham Eldeeb
Egyptian Patent office


